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Safety Patrol Program
The LSLA Patrol Boat will once again be out on 
the lake this summer during the busiest times 
of the season.  We hope to expand the use of 
the boat and use it for promotions, education, 
and public relations as well as a vehicle for the 
Cumberland County Sheriffs to be out on the 
water as much as possible. The more we are 
out, the more well behaved our boaters tend to 
be!  We have seen a reduction in the number of 

citations for speed, registrations, and the correct
number of life preservers on board. Just knowing
that the sheriffs might be out, causes more 
people to actually think about all of these things 
before they leave their docks.  

We also enjoy rewarding those that do follow 
all of the rules of the water and we will once 
again be generous with gift certificates for free 
pizza from Pizza Hut!

Spring 2002:
     18 Brown Trout 22” – 24”
     22 Rainbow Trout 14” – 16”

Fall 2002:
     1500 Brown Trout 12” – 14”
     150 Rainbow Trout 12” – 14”
     30 Brown Trout 22” – 24”

Fall 2003:
     1500 Brown Trout 12” – 14”
     150 Rainbow Trout 14” – 16”
     10 Brown Trout 22” – 24”

Fall 2004:
     1200 Brown Trout 12” – 14”
     150 Rainbow Trout 14” – 16”
     75 Brown Trout 18” – 20”

Fall 2005:
     1500 Brown Trout 10” – 12”
     500 Rainbow Trout 12” – 14”

Fall 2006:
     1500 Brown Trout 12” – 14”
     700 Rainbow Trout 6” – 8”

Fall 2007:
     1500 Brown Trout 12”

Fall 2008:
     1000 Brown Trout 13”
     700 Rainbow Trout 14”

Fall 2009:
     1000 Brown Trout 12”
     700 Rainbow Trout 14”

Fall 2010:
     1000 Brown Trout 14”
     700 Rainbow Trout 14”

Fall 2011:
     1000 Rainbow Trout 13”
     700 Brown Trout 14”

Fall 2012:
     1000 Brown Trout 13”
     700 Rainbow Trout 14”

Fall 2013:
     1000 Brown Trout 12”
     700 Rainbow Trout 14”

Little Sebago Lake Fish Stocking Reports
2002 - 2013
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The New “LittleSebagoLake.com”
Website Has Launched!

After months of planning, building, testing, and
refining, the new Little Sebago Lake Asso-
ciation’s website is done! The new site was
designed with you, our valued members, in 
mind. We wanted a new website that would be 
easy to find the information you want, be easy 
for our webmaster to keep current, and to be 
easy to scale up as needs arise.

We hope you visit the new site frequently. One 
new featured area is our blog section. This 
is not articles from the Board, but stories 
from members telling of times gone by on the 
lake. We encourage anyone who can contribute

to please do so, you can send your stories to
memories@littlesebagolake.com. The more, 
the better this new section will be. Think of it as 
our own history book for the lake we all love. We 
want your stories!

We really would like to hear your feedback on 
how well we did with the new website or what 
we can do to further enhance the user experi-
ence. We have a Contact Us form on the site or
you can email us at info@littlesebagolake.
com. We hope you enjoy your new site as much 
as we do and are looking forward to your input.
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FIREWORKS – DID YOU KNOW?
It seems the excitement of looking forward to fireworks on July 4th has been diminished by rou-
tine weekend displays. While very pretty, it has impacts to neighbors and wildlife, especially 
our loons. You probably cannot hear their cry after each boom, but take a moment to listen in 
between each round. Please be safe, respectful and obey the laws.  

Richard Shepard, Senior Investigator with the State Fire Marshall’s office gave an overview of 
the legalization of fireworks in Maine. Their office was asked to educate the public and public 
safety departments regarding fireworks. There has been a positive financial benefit to the state. 

Some highlights include:

1. There are over 12 licensed fireworks stores and he gave an overview of the sale of consumer 
fireworks. 

2. Stores must have a federal license under Title 18 United States Code, Section 843, and state 
permitting. Communities may also have local permitting if they wish. 

3. Maine law requires that it must be a permanent, fixed stand-alone, sprinklered building 60 
feet from any adjacent building and 300 feet from any storage or dispensing of gasoline etc and 
solely for the sale of consumer fireworks. 

4. There are some potential firefighter safety issues and these are issues that are being ad-
dressed by the legislature. He outlined the licensing fees and insurance and restrictions on what 
is permitted and not permitted in the store. 

5. By State Law fireworks are permitted -Daily 9am-10pm, exceptions July 4th and December 31st 
(and weekend preceding and immediately following these dates) can be until 12:30am. Fireworks
must be on your own property (if you rent property, you must get permission of the owner). He out-
lined the restrictions, illegal fireworks and that there is civil liability if someone commits an offense. 

6. Municipalities can enact more restrictions than the law if they wish, conduct public safety 
meetings for the public. 

Areas of concerns: consumer transportation once purchased, consumer storage, safe distances, 
consumer safety practices, and weather conditions (wind in particular) were not addressed.
Increase in nuisance calls, fire and EMS incidents. 

Richard Shepard stated that storage should be in a dry, safe place, like a shed, and not in the 
home. Richard Shepard stated there are some challenges regarding enforcement if a municipality
passes a stricter ordinance and doesn’t have a significant law enforcement mechanism in the 
community.
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Public Boat Launch
Pam Wilkinson 

Jackie and Jimmy Fitzgerald will be 
returning for another season as our 
Courtesy Boat Inspectors. In addition 
to inspections, Jimmy and Jackie keep 
the Public Boat Launch in good shape, 
handout informational brochures and 
sell LSLA promotional items.

An ice fishing derby was held on Little Sebago 
Lake from Saturday, February 22nd 2014, to Sun-
day March 2, 2014. It was organized by Wayne 
Berzinis, owner of Sebago Bait in Windham, and 
the proceeds benefited the Windham Food Pantry.  
With some very nice prizes offered 
and a low ticket price, this was an 
excellent opportunity to win a $400 
cash prize or a donation of $500 to 
the charity of the winner’s choice. 
Five rainbow trout were tagged 
and released in five different loca-
tions on Little Sebago Lake.  

A total of sixty tickets were purchased, but not one 
of the tagged fish was caught. They are still out 
there, but they won’t bring any prizes!  A prize of a 
three night stay at Moosehead Lake was won by a 
lucky seven year old boy from Portland, and a one 

hour plane ride was won by a man from Denmark, 
Maine. 

For a first year event, this derby went well, but 
the best part is that the $600 in entry fees will be 

matched by the Dollar Tree store 
in Windham!  The $1200 will be 
spent at the Dollar Tree store to 
purchase staples badly needed by 
the Windham Food Pantry.  Things 
such as soap, toothbrushes, and 
cleaning supplies are needed, as 
well as food, so this effort will be a 
big help. 

What a great way to support your community and 
have fun at the same time!  Next year will be even 
bigger, so remember to check our Little Sebago 
Lake website often at www.littlesebagolake.com.

Ice Fishing Derby
Jeff Wilkinson

Newsletter
If you prefer to only receive the newsletter as 
an email then please contact us. Just email
your request to info@littlesebagolake.com 
or call 207-809-4706 and your request will 
be handled. If you did not receive one we 
encourage you to contact us to make sure 
you get a newsletter next time.

Something New in our
Little Sebago Lake Retail Store

LLBean tote- large boat tote, holds up to 500 
pounds, so they will fit lots of beverages!  Please 
advertise them for $40.00 each tax included.

We continue to offer 
other items that will fit 
from x-small to x-large.  
Please visit our website
to view all the items for 
you or for a special gift 
to that special person.
Check us out at:  www.
littlesebagolake.com 
or contact Deb Gellerson
at shewee@aol.com.
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Special Thanks To:
Androscoggin Bank of Gray

for the use of their facility for monthly board meetings

White Rock Outboard, Inc.
for all of their support keeping our boats on the water

The Town of Gray & Windham
for your budgetary financial approvals

351 Sebago Lake Road
Gorham, ME 04038
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We would like to thank all of you for your past, present
and future support of the Little Sebago Lake Association.

Through your combined efforts and sustained dedication, we have
one of the healthiest, cleanest and most beautiful lakes in

Maine for all of us, and for generations to come.


